
Thank you very much to everyone who attended and made this event possible. I hope the event  

will be the first of many more to come for the Comité des étudiants anglophones en droit Université 

de Montréal (CEAD), and I am proud to be part of this amazing committee. - Daniel Di Stefano.

A very special thank you to our guests, Enda Wong, Ralph Mastromonaco, Iara Griffith and Hon. David 

Lametti, who made this event unique and brought forth interesting conversations about the importance  

of preserving and more importantly questioning the law and our role to play as future lawyers.

	 COMITÉ DES ÉTUDIANTS ANGLOPHONES EN DROIT UDEM (CEAD)
	 The CEAD would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to everyone that came to our first  

	 ever networking event that was a great success! We would also like to thank our sponsors 

McMillan S.E.N.C.R.L., s.r.l., TD and Y4Y Québec, whose generous support made this event possible. 

Lastly, a big thank you to Enda Wong, Ralph Mastromonaco, Hon. David Lametti and Iara Griffith for 

spending their evening with us!
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Thank you for inviting me to share my thoughts with you in the company of the other panelists, 

gifted lawyers in their areas of practise. It was wonderful for me to walk the halls of a law school 

again. It I took me back- like way back to my law school days. And it looks like everything has 

changed and stayed the same.

I believe that we remain students of the law throughout our carreers. There was a palpable energy 

in the room last night that I sense comes from a common respect we share for the rule of law and 

human rights. I wish all of you academic success and look forward to the contributions you will 

make to help all of us build a better world.

I would be happy to come back and do this again with another audience of enthusiastic Université 

de Montréal law students.  -  Ralph Mastromonaco.


